EAST ASIAN LIBRARY RESOURCES GROUP OF AUSTRALIA

Newsletter No. 63 (January 2014)

- A message from the EALRGA Newsletter editor by Ayako Hatta
- An introduction to the UTAS collection China, Japan, Indonesia, Taiwan and Singapore by Scott Wylie
- Asian Languages Collection at the University of Adelaide Library by Helen Attar

Reports

- Japanese Antiquarian Materials Workshop at Tenri University Library, June 2013 by Chie Emslie
- Report on 2013 International Workshop for Professional Librarians: Preservation and Innovation of Special Collections and Archives, 14th-19th October 2013 by Bickhar Yeung
- A Report on 2013 Overseas Koreanology Librarian Workshop & 50th General
 Conference of Korean Library Association by Kyu-won (Luke) Hwang
- A short report on a survey of Asian librarians in Australia a snapshot of academic and state library collections July-August 2013 by Michelle Hall

Library news

- Relocation of the Japan Foundation, Sydney by Hirofumi Yada
- News from the East Asian Collection, The University of Melbourne Library
 by Bick-har Yeung and Michelle Hall
- From Matsue to the Monash University Library A journey of Japanese rare books: an article by Captain L.K. Shepherd by Eiko Sakaguchi

Travel report

The Culture of Writing in Nagoya by Dennis Kishere

News

• Sharing news at the EALRGA website by Jung-Sim Kim

Upcoming conferences compiled by Ayako Hatta